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At Animal Rescue League of El Paso 
we can genuinely say in regards to the many beautiful dogs and cats we have had the 
privilege to rescue, having a wonderful life is what we strive to give them.   No matter 
how they have come to us, we have to focus on the positive and are blessed to have made 
a difference in their lives.  To us they are not “just a dog or just a cat”.  Even though 
some may have had hard times, to be able to turn that around and show them what life 
can be like being part of a loving family is part of our mission.  These last few months we 
have dealt with more challenges than usual, but when one is adopted it is the best feeling 
and keeps us energized to keep on doing what we do.   
Animal Rescue could not give these animals a wonderful life without you.  You are the 
reason we are celebrating 23 years of rescue.  Thank you for the many wonderful lives 
you have helped us save. 

Did you know that when you are at work, school, shopping, whatever, that’s 
when your pets write letters to Santa!    

Dear Santa, 
I would like to take a second to tell you how good Iõve 
been this yearé.   
I always make certain that the cats get their exercise 
each day. 
I am always nearby at mealtimes, making sure that no 
one needs help eating their dinner. 
Each day I try my best to guard my family from the 
squirrels.   
My family never, ever gets bored with the firewood 
arrangement in the yard; I change it daily. 
I assist Mom in spending lots of money at the pet store 
every week. 
There is never a need to pre-wash dishes when Dad 
loads the dishwasher. 
What I wish in return is the two òTsó - Toys & Treats!! 
And one more thing...I know that not every dog is as 
lucky as I am, so could you give one of those extra toys 
and a treat or two, that I was going to get to a shelter 
dog.  Theyõre spending Christmas alone. 
Love,  The dog 

Abbreviated version from original by 
Cheryl Goede & Pam Thomas 

 

Dear Santa,  Would you please take these 
two dogs with you back to the North Pole 
and not bring them back until next 
Christmas?  They are driving me 
crazy!  Thanks in advance, Marty  

Dear Santa ,  Would 
you please bring my 
humans a kitten?  Itõs 
really tough for me 
being cute all the 
time.  Thank you, 
Minnie  



In the 
ñSpotò 
Light! 

ARLõs òSpot Lightó edition  
òARLõs Special Rescuesó 

Freda, now known as Trixi was 
brought to Animal Rescue League 
after concerned citizens saw her and 
her friend in unsafe conditions.  She 
was matted and dirty but what stood 
out the most was the obvious broken 
leg.  Now that has been fixed and 

her foster family decided she was too cute, sweet and 
loving to give back…..as we say another “Failed Foster!” 

Madeline was left outside of Animal Rescue’s front door.  She 
was just six weeks old.  One of her eyes was severely 
damaged and had to be removed.  After posting her story on 
our FaceBook page so many responded with gracious 
donations.  The next step was to find her a loving home which 
did not take long.  She is now safe and enjoying life as she 
should.   

Vinny was found in the street after being hit by a car.  
Fortunately some kind caring people picked him up and 
brought him to Animal Rescue.  Not sure of the severity of 
his encounter he was taken to the vet, x-rayed and found to 
have a crushed pelvis.  This injury has to heal on it’s own.  
The ideal situation was to find a foster home, because he 
would need to be crated for most of the time and have limited 
activity.  One of ARL’s volunteers offered to take care of him.  
Now nearly 2 months later Vinny still has some healing to do 
but is playing and enjoying life until he finds a loving home.  

Paige was brought in with other family dogs that could no longer be  taken care of 
properly.  Paige had one of the biggest “masses” hanging 
from her underside that impeded her walking, laying, 
sitting etc. that we had ever seen.  It was dragging on the 
ground causing an open wound.  After a four hour surgery 
to repair what was a hernia, she looks like a regular dog, a 
little chunky but much happier.  She is still healing but is 
every bit her cantankerous self. 

Thank you to everyone that donated that allowed us to take care of these special cases.  



In an ongoing effort to save money, we send acknowledgements of your tax deductible donations for the year by end of January of 
the following year. Please note that we will continue to send cards to those persons and families as soon as possible when a 

donation is made as a memorial or honorarium.   

 I have a few minutes to reflect on our endeavors this year.  
Let me tell you that Loretta’s Corner could fill up a whole 
page. LOL! 
 We are so grateful for your support.  We are thankful to 
do the work of rescue because of all its blessings.  I 
personally am grateful for my ARL family.  I don’t think they 
are told enough what an amazing job they do.  I don’t think 
people realize that we get the sickest of the sick, 
malnourished and emaciated moms with newborns.  We are 
delivering puppies all hours of the night, taking care of ones 
that had to have blood transfusions, providing constant care 
for the parvo dogs we get in and it goes on and on.  I am 
grateful for our working board who give more of their time than 
a regular job would require.  40 hours is a drop in the bucket.  
I am grateful to our dedicated volunteers.  As you can see it 
takes a village to run a rescue.  So as the year ends and 
you’re thinking of donating to a worthy cause...we would be so 
grateful! 
          Lorettaôs corner 

Animal Rescue League thanks all of you for your kind donations in memory or in honor of 
those special people or animals that have touched your lives. 

 
In Memory 

John Paul Dixon, Eva Nell Clemons Ragsdale, Jan Sumrall, Louie McCulley, Mary Luckett, 
Billy Jeffers, Anne Wade, Betty Swahlen, Jon Buscemi, Bill Pearce, DVM, Barbara Powell, 

Bill McIntosh, Lew Babenco, Doris Jean Murphy, Marilyn Jo Ciciretti, Katie Dunn, Warren Offutt, 
David Clemons, Susan Elaine Williamson, Mrs. Lance Sears, Verniece Morgan, 

Petra Kay Warnick, Lois Qualls, Claudia Almaraz, Donna May Lorensen, Clarice Tappan, 
Carolyn Huchton, Dottie Thompson 

 
“Duchess”, “Timber”, “Rufus”, “Bailey”, “Wolfgang”, “Mandy”, “Beautiful”, “Alli”,”Sassy”,  

“Smitty”, “Maya”, “Dottie”,  “Dudley”, “Claudie”, “Gizmo”, “Rascal & Molly”, 
“Pepper Ann” 

 
In Honor 

Beverly Stevens, Heather Hall 
 

“Cosmo”, “Sammy”,  “Sarge & Angel”, “Jasmine”, “Shadow & Bill”, “Freda”, “Vinny”,  
“Madeline”, “Blue”, ”Mulan”, “Pasha & Kiwi”, “Domino and Oreo” 



The devastation caused by Hurricane Harvey in the Houston area was heart 
breaking.  One of the many problems created was the numerous homeless 
animals.  There were many organizations, rescues and volunteers that went to 
Houston to help with the many displaced animals and Animal Rescue League 
decided we needed to help by taking in some dogs and cats.   In September 
“Marley’s Mutts” a rescue in California was on their way to help with the 
rescue.  They were coming through El Paso and contacted ARL asking if we 
needed anything and in turn Loretta asked them if we could help them by 
possibly taking in some of the rescues.  They were surprised and very thankful 
that we would.  On their way back through El Paso we received the first batch of 
dogs and cats that were in shelters in Houston.  We took 16 dogs and 12 cats.  
Some of the animals were scared, some needed medical attention but they were 
all grateful.  To some people that might sound odd, but there is no doubt these 
babies were grateful.  After visiting Houston in October, Loretta visited the 
NRG Energy Arena where the Hurricane survivors were still being housed.  The 
numbers had dwindled from over 1000 to about 200.  ARL knew they could use 
our help again.  ARL signed up to take 10 more dogs and 6 cats.  Arrangements 
were made for a transport and on October 23rd 10 more dogs made El Paso 
home.  Along the way another rescue taking cats offered to take the cats. 
These animal’s resilience is amazing.  We see it in the dogs and cats we rescue 
in the El Paso area everyday, but knowing what these animals have had to 
endure makes you pause even more.  You have to see them for yourself.  The 
affection they have for all the humans caring for them is very evident and so 
heartwarming.   
Many of the animals came with medical problems such as upper respiratory 
infections, parvo, heartworm, and ringworm.  Your response has been great in 
helping out with donations to help with the extra costs involved in taking care of 
these animals.  It’s our privilege to help these babies but just know we couldn’t 
do it alone.   

This is Haisley.  She is 
just over a year old.  
She is a very sweet girl 
and loves attention.  
Sometimes she thinks 
she’s a lap dog! 

Here is Lydia.  
She has the 
most beautiful 
eyes.  She is  
only a year old.  
She just needs 
another chance 
at a forever 
home.   

Animal Rescue League answered the call!  

Hurricane Harvey Survivors  
Looking for new homes.  

Meet Daisy.  She is 
such a sweet girl 
and just loves 
everyone.  She is 
about 5 years old. 



Nicole and Natalie are two hound x puppies  about 7 months old .  
Both were shy but are making great improvements.  Their life 

started out shaky but we hope to find them loving homes so they 
don’t have to be afraid anymore. 

Nelson is 3 years old.  
He’s a sweetheart.  He 
just needs his own 
forever home. 

Gilbert, Winston and Max are 
siblings and brother Gizmo not 
pictured are about 4 months old.  
Unfortunately, they are being 
treated for ringworm and are not 
quite ready to be adopted.  

Rosi has just been hanging out 
with the other cats since she came 
to Animal Rescue.  She is about a  
year old and is super sweet.  She 
just needs another chance at a 
forever home.   

Here’s Grizzley and is a 
beautiful brindle color.  
He is 1 + years old. 

Meet Bubba, it’s obvious he’s 
had some rough times before 
the hurricane, but he shows 
none of that.  He is so sweet 
and is a year old. 

This is Elliot.  
Elliot is super 
sweet.  He is 5 
years old. 

This is Ruby.  She has the 
cutest  ears, never quite 
sure how they’ll stand.  
She is 1 year old. Meet Harry Potter, 

scar and all.  He’s a 
big strong goofy boy.  
He is 1+ years old. 

This is Panda.  No more 
breeding for her.  She is 
safe now.  She is a sweet 
girl and is a year old. 

This is Marley.   
Marley is only 6 
months old and 
waiting for his 
new forever home. 

Harley loves 
chilling at ARL but 
a new home would 
be better.  She is 4. 

Chelsie has the most 
beautiful green eyes.   
She is 4 years old. 

Oreo is still a kitten 
at 3 1/2 months old. 
What a great 
addition to any 
family.   



 On September 16, Animal Rescue League celebrated 
our 5th year of òRunning of the Chihuahuasó.   

It was another fun 
year.  Thank you 
to all our sponsors 
and all the 
fabulous vendors 
who supported 
our event.  Hope 
to see you there 
next year.  
 

Ju+1u :)u20 &0 w,*&+$ 1, 8IC u$u&+\   
  Come and take a picture with your animal/animals, family, & 

friends.   Pictures will be taken December 2 & 3, 9 & 10 and 16 
& 17 from  12 -4.  

For a $10 
donation you 
will receive a 

beautiful color 
picture posted 

on a holiday 
card of  your 
choice and a 

free toy for your 
pet.  

Just a reminder Animal Rescue League’s 17th annual “Dinner With Friends” 
will be held on Saturday, April 28, 2018 at Ardovino’s Desert Crossing.   
Because of the unpredictable El Paso weather we will have the dinner inside 
the Sunset Hall. This will limit the amount of reservations but be much more 
comfortable for our guests.  We will have a sit down dinner with an “Italian” 
flair.  “Bon Appetit”. Your well behaved leashed pets are always welcome.  
More information will be coming early next year. 



Animal Rescue is truly thankful for all 
the individuals, students, 

organizations, and businesses that 
donate their time, money and items to 

help ARL.   

Paul’s Grooming, Chris O’Campo for helping with evaluating and training 
of many ARL’s dogs, El Pasoans Fighting Hunger Food Bank, 
Whole Foods, Chipotle’s, Peace Lutheran School, Marion Manor ES, 
North Star ES, Boy Scouts, Employees at WestStar Bank “Jean Day”, 
Neena, Julie, Jill, Ardovino’s Desert Crossing/Farmer’s Market, Junior 
League of El Paso, Ivan Iniguez-EPCC, El Paso Home and Garden 
Show, Temple Mt. Sinai School, Westex Construction, Wells Fargo Bank, 
Pampered Pet, Legacy at Cimarron, to all the people who donated items 
to send to the Hurricane Harvey victims and thank you to all the people 
who donated items for our garage sale (it was a great success) 

Please check our Facebook  page for more up -to -date events information   
and lots of  great pictures.   

Need a Gift Idea? 
Animal Rescue League has got you covered!  Who needs another tie, sweater, 

jewelry, or knick-knack.  Give the gift of love.  No matter what occasion, 
birthday, anniversary, Christmas, Valentineès Day, Motherès Day, Fatherès 

Day, a donation to Animal Rescue League fits the bill.  ARL will send out an 
acknowledgment card to that special someone to fit the occasion, showing 

your loving gift to Animal Rescue League of El Paso.    
 

In addition Animal Rescueès 2018 
Calendar will be available after 

Thanksgiving.  It makes a great stocking 
stuffer.  You may purchase the calendar at 
the shelter or online for only $15.  Itès 
another beautiful production.  Donèt wait 

too long!  



       A No-Kill Shelter 
501 (c)(3) Non-profit 
Organization 

 
Our mission is to serve 
stray, abandoned, 
orphaned, abused and 
injured companion 
animals by providing 
medical care and 
shelter in times of 
need, locating lifelong 
homes, and promoting 
responsible pet 
guardianship through 
education, legislation 
and sterilization. 

 
   Founded in 1995 

PO Box 13055 
El Paso, TX  79913 

 
I’d like to help ARL continue saving lives and finding forever homes.    

 

Donation Amount: $______________________    Check enclosed 
 
Charge My Card:    VISA MC Amex Discover     
 
Account # _______________________________________   Exp. Date:__________________  
 
Name on Card:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: _________________________________ City/St/Zip:_________________________ 
 
Telephone:_____________________ (Donations are tax deductible under section 501 (c)(3) of the IRS code)  

  
                                       

Mailing address: P.O. Box 13055   El Paso, TX  79913 
Shelter address: 7256 La Junta, Canutillo, TX  79835  Phone: 915-877-5002 
www.arlep.org email: info@arlep.org   volunteer email: arlep95@gmail.com. 
 

Of 
El Paso 


